
Next Week at A Glance

WEEKLY FAMILY  NEWSLETTER - December 11, 2020

December Meeting - The next meeting will be on December 14 
at 6pm via Zoom. Please join via this Zoom link.

Fundraising Opportunities - See here. 

McMeen Eats - As a reminder, a portion of the proceeds benefits 
McMeen’s PTO. See the flyer here for more information.

Supporting Families - If you would like to donate money to 
support families over the holiday season, please visit the McMeen 
PTO Donation Page
.
Prizes for Read-A-Thon - PTO is in need of prizes. Please email us 
at the email address below if you can donate a prize.

From PTO

Please see this website full of 

resources and this Bitmoji classroom 

for students.

Coats for Kids - Check out this great 

resource and opportunity to donate.

Contact Us! 

Email: mcmeenpto@gmail.com

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary

Instagram: @realstudentsofmcmeen

Monday 12/14 Tuesday 12/15 Wednesday 12/16 Thursday 12/17 Friday 12/18 Weekend

PTO Meeting at 
6pm

McMeen Eats at 
Pie Society Pizza 
5-9pm (see below 

for details)

Family Connection 
Circle at 1:30 or 

5:30pm (see below 
for details)

We are hearing loud and clear from families that 

students need more opportunities to be social with one 

another and build relationships. To support this, we 

would really like to start a virtual version of McMeen 

University and we are looking for adults who are 

interested in leading a group/club once per week. 

Please reach out to Lauren Bartsch at 

lauren_bartsch@dpsk12.org if you are interested.

McMeen University

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2270809914?pwd=TlE4K1JVWjFZMVJ0MTh3b3hBKzN3Zz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j12s1OUU6OrFeGj6EpN_Phlizg1-e7TsmS7SqC3zLNU/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_MisqQI84oGYH8nzJAMLOWmfNhX7twIQ/view?usp=sharing
https://mcmeenpto.square.site
https://mcmeenpto.square.site
https://sites.google.com/view/mcmeencounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VQrxhOFi2KrVgCt10ONIWMd4YzXlVc3CdLZUt0DpvoM/edit#slide=id.g53965e0499_0_26
https://coatsforcolorado.org
https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary
mailto:lauren_bartsch@dpsk12.org


Gift Card Drive - If you did not get a chance to donate to our gift card drive and would still like to do so, 
please reach out to Lauren Bartsch at lauren_bartsch@dpsk12.org. 

McMeen Eats - Join us for our next McMeen eats this Wednesday, December 16th from 5-9pm at Pie 
Society Pizza at 4615 E Mississippi Ave. 25% of proceeds will be donated to the McMeen PTO and will 
support the teacher grant program. Please see the flyer here for how to make sure McMeen PTO gets the 
donation.

Family Connection Circle - Please Join Ms. Beth and other members of the Whole Child Team for a 
bi-monthly Family Connection Circle this Thursday at either 1:30 or 5:30 using this Zoom link.  During 
these chats everyone will have a chance to voice how they are feeling and share positive strategies and 
suggestions on how to support ourselves so that we can better support our kids through all these 
emotions. We will post the topics, dates and times for these meetings in the Mustang Meets Classroom in 
Seesaw. Please email Ms. Beth (beth_krieger@dpsk12.net) if you have any questions.

Seesaw Support - Please see the below links for support with Seesaw.
● DPS Seesaw Guide for Parents – includes what to do once you have an invite from the teacher.

● Seesaw Parent/Guardian FAQ is also helpful.

Internet - If you need Internet during remote learning, please reach out to your child’s teacher. 

FREE COVID 19 Testing - COVID Check Colorado is now offering free COVID testing to all DPS 
Community Members. Sign-up for testing here.

Family Resources - This is a very challenging time. We have put together some resources for families to 
support them during this time. You can see the resources here as well as a new resource for a mobile food 
pantry. Please reach out if you need anything at all as we are here to support.

McMeen Calendar - McMeen follows a slightly different calendar than the District. Please see the 
calendar here for all dates that are different here at McMeen.

Return to School
As DPS shared this week, below is the timeline for our return to school after winter break.
Jan. 5-8: 

● All K-12 students begin the semester in remote learning.

● Discovery Link will provide Remote Learning Support Centers at 30 sites.

● Families can learn more and register here.

● Schools may choose to run Remote Learning Support Centers.

Jan. 11:

● All ECE-5th grade students, including SPED Centers and Newcomer Center students, return to in-person.

● All secondary SPED Centers and Newcomer Centers return to in-person.

● Other secondary students continue in remote learning.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

mailto:lauren_bartsch@dpsk12.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_MisqQI84oGYH8nzJAMLOWmfNhX7twIQ/view?usp=sharing
https://zoom.us/j/2359385103?pwd=cEViWGgwMXJWRWlvQVlLaDJ2c2tydz09
mailto:beth_krieger@dpsk12.net
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sNwV9sXj4vtPrKC9o4jPy42xJ8TdjvGzcEg3k-ZRweU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sUpRI_fyLwZPcljlvSGig9ua1DG09TihDVUnpYMPisw/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.primarybio.com/l/cdphe
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BCNXpjC6rx2VfH2LR1CSfkEpMX-EGQA4Ng4U6C6aDxE/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AOnOg-ikLubo59Ns9iFrGHKCECuCUYRr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AOnOg-ikLubo59Ns9iFrGHKCECuCUYRr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ws4AoI2Dn2Abm3ZtJCZbr4WAl2LOg4-I/view?usp=sharing
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T_V5TdgAAvascT2-PpqvuZqQc5u2ebmGmCG5dOP3znZl8r6DVywtcQ4tQdhgiEYmWlKOUFpChqfUiXr6C5aVm3IWSiEP5m2XJL4AcEZkQPPHA0QkB_hzMcd1G5cSw65nMwSKSTs1GP8EOyytYfFNnbmUpaEWLnfw8dMLFK1JToh2eFqykLg_2A==&c=1g1FTE8Cpd5SpcFvq_k0cqdZXCJit-G6hQiJHoBLTAFw8bLF8-C9ow==&ch=UYjZjyA2CPICdtFdG2u6Irh8bvI1eX79W69532s-FeUcYnnWgCrTCA==

